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Toronto & East York Community Council
Toronto City Hall
Toronto ON

Hello Councillors,

The New Bloor Festival, and the Bloordale BIA, would like to request that the
New Bloor Festival, July 28, 1 to 9 p.m., to be on Bloor Street West from
Dufferin to Lansdowne, be declared an event of Municipal Significance and that
City Council advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission that it has no objection
to the licenced premises on that section of Bloor Street (Dufferin to Lansdowne)
be allowed temporary patio extensions for the day. See attached for a list of the
premises. They have all expressed an interested in being involved this day.

Please contact me if there is anything else you need from us for this.

Regards,

ISougal

Dougal Bichan
Festival Coordinator
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NEW Bloor Festival extended outdoor patios

July 24, 2010
1to 9 pm.
Name “Address capacity
Three Speed 1163 Bloor Street West 30
Bloor Village Grill 1184 Bloor Street West 30
Pho my Duyen 1208 Bloor Street West 40
House of Lancaster 1215 Bloor Street West 40
Calico Café ' 1226 Bloor Street West 30
Duffy’s Tavern 1238 Bloor Street West 200
Holy Oak 1241 Bloor Street West 30
Café Stella 1261 Bloor Street West 50
Happy Cup 1274 Bloor Street West 25
Bloordale Pantry 1287 Bloor Street West 25

(formerly Dales)




